ALABASTER

O WATE

Subject: Addendum to Consumer Confidence Report for 2024

In preparing the Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) for calendar year 2024 (testing results for calendar
year 2023), Alabaster Water overlooked a Reporting Non-Compliance Notice that should have been
included. The “Reporting Non-Compliance Notice” section should have included SOC Reporting:
January 2020 — December 2022 (3 Year Sampling Results). This section should read as follows:

Reporting Non-Compliance Notice

During the calendar year of 2023, Alabaster Water incurred the following non-compliance violations that
resulted from a failure of Pace Analytical to submit results by the prescribed dates set by the Alabama
Department of Environmental Management (ADEM).

PFAS Reporting: January —March 2022 (Quarterly Sampling Results)

DBP Reporting: April —June 2022 (Quarterly Sampling Results)

PFAS Reporting: April —June 2022 (Quarterly Sampling Results)

SOC Reporting: January 2020 — December 2022 (3 Year Sampling Results)

All samples were taken and tested in a timely manner as required by ADEM and the EPA. Alabaster
Water uses a third party laboratory, Pace Analytical, to analyze these samples and report them to
ADEM. Additional internal monitoring procedures have been established by Alabaster Water to monitor
for the submission of all results in a timely manner that meets the rules established by ADEM.

If you have any questions, please contact Laura Koon, P.E.; General Manager of Alabaster Water at 200
Kent Stone Blvd.; Alabaster, Alabama 35007 or at 205-663-6155.

Sincerely,

Laura Koon, P.E.
General Manager
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